MARINE CORPS AIR GROUND COMBAT CENTER: ROAD SAFETY

Crime Prevention is an active approach utilizing public awareness and preventive measures to reduce crime.

The focus for the month of March is Road Safety. As most are familiar, California participates in daylight savings, which begins this month. This means that children will be more prone to be out at night especially due to the warm weather and longer daylight. With that in mind it is important to be careful as you drive on the roads. Here are some tips/rules:

- * Pedestrian traffic will be more fluent, so ensure you are watching all around you while driving.
 - * Speed limits are posted, make sure you obey them.
- * Reduce your speed within housing areas by reminding yourself that there are numerous pedestrians walking, running, jogging, and children at play near recreational areas.





* If traveling by bicycle, do it as required. By law, bicycles on the roadway are vehicles with the same rights and responsibilities as motorized vehicles. Combat Center regulations require that you wear a helmet. If you are riding during the hours of darkness, a headlight and taillight are required. Reflective clothing is recommended.

Overall, road safety is meant to keep the drivers, residents, and pedestrians safe and free of crime. A safe installation is a happy installation! Always remain focused and alert!

For more crime prevention information contact the Physical Security/Crime Prevention office at 760-830-4561